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UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
TWIN CITIES School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

' 611 Beacon Street S.E.

i Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

August 31, 1982

Neal Vaneslow, M.D.
Vice President
Health Sciences
432 Morrill Hall

Dear Dr. Vaneslow:
Welcome to Minnesota!

This Laboratory is administratively with the School of Public Health but
has many activities and joint appointments with the other health sciences
and other schools on campus., We have sections on Epidemiology, Nutrition,

~ Physiology, and Health Behavior -- bringing a number of disciplines together
to address a major disease question. Next year we'll become one larger
division as Epidemiology. '

I enclose a summary of our largest current activity, a research and demon-—
stration project in Minnesota communities which the Administration has

strongly supported.

I look forward to seeing you at your convenience and receiving you in our
area if you would like to visit.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

/3ml

Enclosures * Aquy/;>;¢{§. v/
//

HEALTH SCIENCES



